
April 8, 2004

Mr. Mark A. Casper, Vice President
Environmental, Health and Safety
Cogentrix Energy, Inc.
9405 Arrowpoint Boulevard
Charlotte, NC 28273-8110

         Re: 093-18717-00021
                                                                                 Revocation of  New Source Construction/PSD

                093-12432-00021 and Acid Rain Deposition Control
   Program (Acid Rain) Permit AR 093-13587-00021

Dear Mr. Casper:

On February 9, 2004, Cogentrix Energy, Inc., notified the Office of Air Quality (OAQ) that the
Cogentrix Lawrence County, LLC project at Rural Route 3, Mitchell, Indiana, was canceled due to “market
conditions” prior to the commencement of construction, thus eliminating the need for the above referenced
permits. 

The New Source Construction/PSD permit 093-12432-00021, issued on October 5, 2001, and the
Acid Rain Deposition Control Program Permit (Acid Rain) AR 093-13587-00021 issued on October 5,
2001, are hereby revoked.  Pursuant to IC 4-21.5-3-5(a) and (b), this revocation letter is effective in
eighteen (18) days from the date of this letter.

Any construction or modification that would result in potential to emit greater than the exemption
levels, as specified in 326 IAC 2-1.1-3 (Exemptions) shall be subject to New Source Review (NSR) and
must be approved by the OAQ before such construction or modification may occur. 

If you have any questions regarding this revocation, please contact Janet Mobley of my staff at 
317-232-8369 or at 1-800-451-6027 extension 2-8369.

Sincerely,
Original signed by Paul Dubenetzky

Paul Dubenetzky, Chief
                                                                              Permits Branch
                                                                              Office of Air Quality
PD/jm
cc:  File - Lawrence County
       Lawrence County Health Department
       Air Compliance Section Inspector - Ray Schick
       Compliance Data Section 
       Policy and Guidance Section - Cynthia Bymaster
       Policy Planning & Coordination Section - Chet Bohannon
       Contract Management Section - Barbara  VanWinkle and Kim Wade 
       Permit Review Section II - Janet Mobley
      
           




